March 8, 2017

Jenny Liaw Permit Center City of Stockton 345 N. El Dorado Street Stockton, CA 95202

Dear Jenny,

The Zion International Church Center has applied to the City of Stockton to rezone the property located at 6343 Tam O'Shanter Drive in Stockton (formerly the Comcast Building). We have applied to rezone the property from I-G to I-L. Our intent is to use the building for our Church services.

We are holding a meeting for all the land owners in the vicinity to discuss our project and answer any questions you might have. The meeting will be held on April 6, 2017 at the Tam O'Shanter property. The meeting time is 6:30 p.m. You are invited to attend. If you cannot attend but have some questions or concerns, please contact Joe Murphy at 847 N. Cluff Avenue, Suite A2, Lodi, CA 95240 or via email at <a href="mailto:jmurphy@dillonandmurphy.com">jmurphy@dillonandmurphy.com</a>.

Thank you and I look forward to meeting with you.

Sincerely,

Pastor Deborah Fashola